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Class Christmas Items 

 

Thank you very much for the many positive comments made about our Class Christmas items that were 

shared on Class Dojo recently. If you would like access to your child’s Class Dojo please contact your child’s 

class teacher. 

  

‘Fruity Friday’ 

 

The Pupil Council are going to relaunch ‘Fruity Friday’ in January 2021. ‘Fruity Friday’ will take place every 

Friday starting on Friday 8th January 2021. The purpose of ‘Fruity Friday’ is to promote healthy eating 

choices. The Pupil Council would like all pupils to bring only fruit for their snack on Fridays. Children who 

bring fruit as their snack will receive a Class Dojo point.  

 

House System Relaunch 

 

The Pupil Council have also been working on relaunching our house system. During January all children will be 

issued with an invite to take part in the launch day on Friday 22nd January. The invite will provide a reminder 

of the house they are in and the colour of that house. The launch day will be a non-uniform day, but we ask 

that children wear a top that includes the colour of the house they are in. House competitions will be held on 

the launch day. From Monday 25th January all Class Dojo points will also be counted as House Points including 

points for following our school values. 

 

Holidays 

 

The school closes for the Christmas break on Friday 18th December at 2.20 p.m. for Primary 1, 2, 6 and 7 

and 2.30 p.m. for Primary 3, 4 and 5. We will re-open on Wednesday 6th January 2021 at 8.50 a.m. for 

Primary 1, 2, 6 and 7 and 9.00 a.m. for Primary 3, 4 and 5. 

 

Communicating with Parents 

 

It is important that we have the most up to date emergency contact information for your family. Please 

contact the school office if you require to amend any of the information that we presently hold. 

 

Non – Uniform Day 

 

The final day of this term, Friday 18th December, is a non-uniform day. There will be no charge as it is a 

thank you to the children for all their hard work. 

 

And finally .......................... 

 

On behalf of all the staff at Bargarran Primary I would like to wish all pupils, parents, carers and their 

families a Merry Christmas and our best wishes for 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr A Lyle 

Head Teacher 

 

 

  


